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Message from the Editor

I hope everyone reading this has had a fantastic Fall season so far.

We are back today with our mid-semester newsletter to let

everyone know what we have been up to. We will be keeping this

one shorter to be used as a further connection between our

extremely supportive Alumni and our currently active brothers.

Carrying a spooky theme throughout, we take a look into several

activities partaken in this last month and a half including insights

on the Men's Soccer Team, various recruiting events, and other

updates!

We thank you for your continuous engagement with us. The Epsilon

Lambda Chapter, as a whole, recognizes how important your role is

in bringing us to where we are today. If it was not for the esteemed

alumni of this chapter, none of us would have the opportunity to

continue to strive to raise the standards we set for ourselves.

Chris Boehmke
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Steak & Sigs
Just a reminder the Epsilon Lambda
Chapter looks forward to holding its'
annual Steaks and Sigs. This will be
taking place on Monday, November

28th.



We look forward to the good time we
will have reconnecting with the Alumni

who are available to join us this year!



Initiation
The Epsilon Lambda Chapter always
looks forward to welcoming in new
candidates to attempt to take on the

journey of Sigma Chi.



As of right now we have set a tentative
date of Saturday, February 25th for our

Spring Initiation!



Men's Soccer
The Men's Soccer team wrapped up

their regular season on Saturday. This
capped off a terrific year as they went

4-2-2 in the conference.



This means they have clinched a spot in
the Midwest Conference Tournament
as they locked into 3rd place. These

playoff games begin November 4th as
the Men's team faces off against #2

Grinnell College in the semifinals. Make
sure to show your support!



Mini Golf
Another recruiting event has taken
place as the brothers set up a 9 hole

course throughout several of our
rooms.



This was open to all brothers and

independent males interested in the
fraternity. The final product of many of
the holes was terrific and everyone had

a great time with this unique event!



Movie Night
The second main recruitment event
that has taken place since our last
newsletter was a movie night. The

brothers and interested independents
had a very relaxing time watching Top

Gun Maverick together.



This was used as a way to get to know
those interested in being future Sigma

Chi in a more personal manner.



Cornhole Classic
The Epsilon Lambda Chapter hosted its'
annual Cornhole Classic this past week.



Our own brothers, Seth Beckman and
Tim Geocaris, took home first place,

representing the fraternity well.
Attendance was great and all proceeds
raised were donated to the Huntsman

Foundation!



Halloween Fun
The brothers love their celebrations

and Halloween is no exception. There
were several fantastic costumes over
the weekend ranging from Mario and
Luigi all the way to Cosmo from Fairly

OddParents!



Extra Pictures
Just some extra pictures of the brothers from the semester. Enjoy!



HappyHappyHappy
Halloween!Halloween!Halloween!
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